
  

 
 

 

ASN Volunteers: Please Join Us! 

 

Dear ASN Volunteer,  

 

This is a special invitation to the complimentary AOPA Airport Support Network 

Pancake Breakfast at AOPA’s Fly-In in Battle Creek, MI on September 17, 2016  

 

When: Pancake Breakfast - Saturday, September 17, 2016 8:00 - 9:00 AM  

 

Where: Airports & Advocacy Pavilion  

 

RSVP: Breakfast is complimentary. We rely on RSVPs in order to have an 

accurate count for ordering/purchasing event services and food. Please RSVP 

by clicking here no later than Thursday, September 29, 2016.   

 

Note: When you sign up to attend the fly-in make sure NOT to purchase 

breakfast tickets.  

 

Guests: We ask for your understanding that this is an invitation-only meeting. If 

you would like to bring one guest, please include the guest's name in your 

RSVP and we will be happy to add him or her to the admission list.  

 

We look forward to hear how things are going at the airport you serve as the 

volunteer and say thank you for the valuable service you provide to AOPA and 

your local airport community.  

 

We hope you can join us! 

RSVP TODAY  
 

Dawn Veatch  

Senior Director, 

Airport Advocacy  

 

Adam Williams  

Manager,  

Airport Policy  
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